
From: Frank, Steven (Law 
Sent: 4/5/2013 1:37:51 PM 
To: Pulsifer, Thomas R. (thomas.pulsifer@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: PG&E 2014 GRC 

Thank you Judge. This shouldn't take but a few minutes. 

We will talk to you on Monday. 

Steve Frank 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Apr 5, 2013, at 1:30 PM, "Pulsifer, Thomas R." <thomas.pulsifer@,cpuc.ca.gov> wrote: 

Mr. Frank: I'll be available between 1 and 3 pm on Monday to receive your 
phone call. 

Thanks, 

ALJ Pulsifer 

From: Frank, Steven (Law) [mailto:SWF5@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2013 9:28 PM 
To: Pulsifer, Thomas R. 
Cc: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Subject: PG&E 2014 GRC 

Judge Pulsifer: 

John Hughes and I would like to speak with you regarding a couple of matters 
relating to the PG&E 2014 GRC: (i) our budget report, filed last Friday, which 
contains our 2012 recorded costs and (ii) a revision to our proposal for crediting 
the DOE litigation proceedings (which has come up as well in the Nuclear 
Decommissioning docket). 

SB GT&S 0442101 

mailto:thomas.pulsifer@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:SWF5@pge.com


I'm sorry not to have reached you earlier, but I've been out ill the past couple of 
days and I expect to be out tomorrow as well. Perhaps John and I could talk 
with you on Monday if you are available. Would you have a few minutes 
sometime between 1 and 3 or after 4? If not, please let me know what days 
and times would be good for you. 

Thank you very much. 

Steve Frank 

Steven Frank 

Law Department 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

77 Beale Street 

San Francisco, CA 94105 

(415) 973-6976 

swf5@pqe.com 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
http: //www. pga .%CTW%ibgtSt?eo ftteaa^/WSva c v/c u s to m er/ 
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